
October 2015 
           
Dear Parent 

Heathfield Music Choir and Classics Tour 2016 
 
Mr Valner and I are delighted that your daughter is coming to Rome with us on the Choir and 
Classics Tour in February Half Term next year.  Here are the flights details: 
 
12 February 2016 – BA546 
16:05 London Heathrow  
19:35 Rome Fiumicino 
  
16 February 2016 – BA551 
08:00 Rome Fiumicino  
09:45 London Heathrow 
 
I now have confirmation that The Choir will be singing Mass at St Peter’s Basilica on Sunday 14 
February 5.15pm.  I will send you more details of our other performances as soon as I can confirm 
them. Travelbound have confirmed our hotel as the Portamaggiore. 
 
I attach forms for you to fill in.  Please return them after Half Term. 
 
If you are expecting to fly out to Rome over that period, please let us know at your earliest 
convenience your mobile telephone number and which evenings you would like to take your 
daughter out to supper, either on the Saturday or the Sunday night, or both, so that we can book 
reservations for the rest of the group. 
 
Finally, the total amount for the trip of £695 will be added to your next fee invoice at the end of the 
current term. 
 
With very best wishes, 

  
 
Julie Dance   Andrew Valner 
Director of Music  Head of Classics and Deputy HOH - Austen 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to Mrs J Dance or Mr A Valner  
 
I/We will be coming to Rome from _____  to _____ February.  
  
My mobile phone number in case of an emergency is _____________________________ 
 


